ME311 Mechanical Measurements

What I Tried AY 2004-05

Evaluation of the course:

What was good?  

In the Winter Quarter, we developed 2 mini-labs to replace two lectures.  We added Workshop 2 (Uncertainty Analysis for Experiment Design), replacing one of the “canned” experiments.  This reduces the number of canned experiments to four.   In the Spring Quarter, we added three more mini-labs replacing three transducer lectures.  We started adding pre-labs to the 5 mini-labs and the 4 experiments.  

Homework that had been assigned in previous quarters has been replaced with pre-labs and post-labs associated with the mini-labs, workshops, and experiments.  
Updating and replacing the four experiments, allowing students to work in pairs, has been helpful to learning.  

What wasn't so good?  

Students still complain about too much work for two credit hours.  Instructors should continue to attempt to calibrate the work load to be consistent with the credit-hours. 
Next Time I/We Plan to Modify the Course by Changing/Trying (five to ten sentences)


We have one more mini-lab to create (accelerometer).  Continue to edit the mini-labs to fit within the time allotted plus a small amount of time outside of class.  We should continue to refine the project scope of work to fit within the time allowed.  We should continue to edit the experiments to encourage students to become more deeply engaged.  For example, instead of telling students “Connect the red wire to terminal B and the white wire to terminal A”, we might say “Obtain the manufacturer’s catalog information for this equipment and make the appropriate electrical connections.  Have your wiring checked by your instructor or technician before applying power.”  
Improve the quality of the initial design of students’ experimental projects.  Begin standardizing the format, objectives, and requirements of the mini-labs and experiments.  
-RAL/JEM
